371 Weslemkoon Lake Road Box 436, R.R. #2 GILMOUR, ON KOL 1W0 clerk@tudorandcashel.com www.tudorandcashel.com



LIBBY CLARKE, REEVE BERNICE CROCKER, CLERK-TREASURER 613-474-2583 (Phone) 613-474-0664 (Facsimile)

## THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TUDOR AND CASHEL

## RESOLUTION

## TOWNSHIP OF TUDOR AND CASHEL

APRIL 02, 2019 RESOLUTION NO: 2019 - 090

MOVED BY: NOREEN REILLY SECONDED BY: RONALD CARROLL

WHEREAS hydro is essential for all individuals and the cost to receive hydro should not be so excessive that individuals cannot afford it;

AND WHEREAS the cost for service delivery for hydro should be affordable to all individuals;

AND WHEREAS the Hydro One invoices received over the last few months for the Township of Tudor and Cashel have indicated that 46% to 56% of the total cost has been related to service delivery fee;

AND WHEREAS the Township of Tudor and Cashel believes the cost for service delivery is not affordable to the Township or its residents;

AND WHEREAS the Township of Tudor and Cashel believes that Hydro One and the Ontario Energy Board should review its plans regarding delivery service to ensure that the cost of service delivery is fair to everyone;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, THAT a copy of this motion be circulated to Hydro One, Daryl Kramp, MPP Hastings-Lennox & Addington, the Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, Ontario Energy Board, all municipalities and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario.

Carried: LIBBY CLARKE, HEAD OF COUNCIL